
 

 

 

Important Information 
 

Please be mindful that as leaves fall, they may accumulate along the nature 
trails throughout the community. Please take care when walking on the trails 

and bridges as leaves may be slippery and conceal debris or unevenness 
underfoot. 

 
Our landscapers continue to remove leaves throughout the fall and winter 

season during their weekly service. 
 

For the leaf pick-up schedule with the city please Click Here for more 
information. 

 

 

  

https://www.greensboro-nc.gov/departments/field-operations/leaves

